
Friday 15 November 2024

Term 4 Week 5

Kia ora, Kia orana, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu, Xin chào, Bula vinaka, Nǐ hǎo ma,

မင်္ဂလာပါ, হ্যালো,안녕하세요, Bonjour, Mhoro, Kumusta, Kumno, Greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat

Bush School,

This week we have been celebrating the diversity and richness of the cultures that make FBS such a special place.

The week started with lots of energy and excitement with our opening assembly. Wednesday we had our Diversity

Week Market Day and as you can see from the photos this also was an amazing learning experience for our

ākonga. We have postponed the closing assembly for Diversity Week to next Friday due to the wet weather.

As we move into the second half of the term it’s a good time to share some of our upcoming events. We look

forward to sharing all of these special moments with our FBS whānau and friends.

November 22nd Diversity Week closing Assembly (11am COLA)

November 27th-29th Year 6 Camp at Chosen Valley in Ararimu

November 28th Ōtara Interschools Athletics Day at Massey Park Papakura

December 4th Road Patrollers trip to Rainbows End (9am-2.30pm)

December 5th Celebration of Success afternoon 1pm-7pm (school closes at 12.30pm)

End of year reports will be given to whānau at their meeting

December 16th School Disco in our Hall

December 17th Team Prize Givings: Kakano (9am-10.30pm)Whanake (11am-12.30pm)

Panekiretanga (1.30pm-3pm)

December 18th Year 6 Graduation Ceremony: 1.30pm -3pm (COLA)

December 19th Last day for Term Four and the end of our school year

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

Highlights from Diversity Week

“Hello” in Te Reo Maori, Cook Island Maori, Tongan, Samoan, Hindi, Niuean, Vietnamese, Fijian, Mandarin, Burmese, Bengali, Korean, French, Shona, Filipino and Khasi - the languages represented at Flat Bush School.


